
 

 
Results from Questionnaire regarding Memorial Hall Extension 

 

1. How often do you attend events/groups at the Memorial Hall 

 
2. Would you like to see more events/organisations being held at the Memorial 

Hall? And if so, what? 
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3. Have you viewed the plans for the extension on our website or on the East 

Suffolk Planning Portal? 

 
4. What are your thoughts on the plans submitted? 

 

 

 

0

2

4

6

8

10

12

14

16

18

20

Yes No

Question 3

Question 3

0

2

4

6

8

10

12

They look great They look acceptable Indifferent I have concerns

Question 4

Question 4



 

 
5. If the full amount of the extension could not be covered by Community 

Infrastruture Levy/Grants, would you feel an increase in Council Tax of 
less than £1.50 per month would be acceptable? 

 
6. Do you have any other comments regarding the extension? If so, please 

contact the clerk at clerk@trimleystmartin-pc.gov.uk 
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